
DEAR PARENTS,
We would like to remind you that such magic words as
good day, please, sorry and thank you are welcome. A
child starts learning those phrases at home. 

Children also learn at home to be honest, punctual, and
diligent people. They care for showing affection for
friends and respect for older people and all teachers. 

Home is also the place where children learn cleanliness
and culture, not speaking with their mouths full and
proper ways to dispose of waste. 

At home children also learn organisation, taking care of
their stuff, and not taking their friends’ things. 

At school we teach languages.  

We only enhance the education children receive at
home from their parents. 


